
Friday 20th October 2023 

 

Thank you to everyone who sent in donations for the 
Helston and Lizard Foodbank. Henrietta from the 
Foodbank joined our Harvest Assembly yesterday 
explaining how many local people are now in need 
of their services and how much they appreciate the 
items that people donate. 

 

After a recent tree survey we have been advised to 
remove the large trees to the front and the side of 
the school. This work will start next week and we will plant smaller trees at the back of the 
school to replace them in the near future.  

 

The School Council and Action Groups will be held as an After School Club on a Monday by 
invitation. Mrs Higgins will send emails to the participating children as they will change 
weekly. Information on all clubs will be sent out at the beginning of the first week back and 
clubs will start week beginning  6th November. 

 

Attendance 
Target for 2023/24:  96% 

W/b 16th Oct Weekly Attendance 

Pebbles 92.6% 

Shells 91.4% 

Starfish 92.3% 

Waves 93.2% 

Surfers 91.7% 

Virtues Award 

EYFS/KS1 
Coco 

KS2 Zach 

Stars of the Week 

Reception Auri 

Year 1 Cleo 

Year 2 Arlo 

 Year 3 Bertie 

Year 4 Ellie 

Year 5 Felix 

Year 6 Fia 



Respect others, showing 
kindness and empathy  

Care for our school and 
everything in it  

Take pride in my work and  view 
challenge as an opportunity to 

learn  

 Mullion 3 

Diary Dates 

Monday 30th October Inset Day 
Tuesday 31st October Return to School and Halloween Disco 
Tuesday 7th November KS2 Cross Country at Mullion Secondary School 4pm 
13th &15th November Teacher & Parent Meetings 
Friday 15th December Christmas Fayre 
Tuesday 19th December Last Day of Term 
Thursday 4th January Return to School 
Friday 9th February Last Day of Half Term 
Monday 19th February Return to School 
Thursday 28th March Last Day of Term 
Monday 15th April Return to School 
Monday 6th May Bank Holiday 
Friday 24th May Last Day of Half Term 
Monday 3rd June Return to School 
Wednesday 24th July Inset Day 
Thursday 25th July Last Day of Term 

We now have 50 parents signed up to Class Dojo. This is our main 
communication tool for updates and news about the school so if you 
haven’t already please scan the QR code which will take you to our 
site or click on this link here. 

If your child was absent or you didn’t sign up for the nasal flu 
vaccination, the school immunisation team are running  clinics 
during the half term holiday at various locations. Please ring 01872 
221105 to book. 

Autumn Term Parent and Teacher meetings will take place on 13th and 15th of 
November. Soon, you will be able to book a 10 minute slot to meet with the class 
teacher.  

I hope you have a lovely and relaxing half term holiday and look forward to seeing you 
back at school on Tuesday 31st October. 

Rob Chirgwin 

https://www.classdojo.com/ul/p/addKid?target=school&schoolID=4f0e08e33b7c029066dc52b3

